
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Aloha Parents & ʻOhana 
 

    Safety of your child is our primary concern here at  

Kula Haʻahaʻa.  We will be having a Bus Evacuation Drill 

for all students and staff on this date.  All of our  

students ride the bus at some point in time either to 

and from school or on field trips. 

     As students and staff will be exiting an actual bus 

as part of the drill, we have decided to 

make it a JEANS DAY! 

 Students may wear LONG jeans with 

uniform shirts/shoes on that day. 

• No torn, ragged or jeans with holes  

   allowed. No capris or cargo pants. 

• OK to wear uniform shirt un-tucked/

belt not required 
 

Any questions?  Contact Marcie Saquing 

      at 982-0268 or email masaquin@ksbe.edu 
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